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Bennett Place Courier 
 

Bennett Place Support Fund, Inc. 

Board of Directors 

2018 Officers 

Karen Edwards:  President 

Chandler Vatavuk:  Vice President 

Caroline Odom:  Treasurer 

Don Scott:  Secretary 

Board Members 

Robinson O. Everett, Jr. 

Randy Griffin 

Carson Holloway 

Brenda McKean 

Rev. Dr. Sam Miglarese 

Judith Rembert 

Betsy  Vatavuk 

 

Bennett Place Historic Site 

Diane Smith: Site Manager 

Ryan Reed: Historic Interpreter II 

 Matthew Gregg: Historic Interpreter I  

Drew Smith: Site Assistant  

 

Division of State Historic Sites 

Michelle Lanier: Executive Director 

Jeff Bockert: Eastern Regional Supervisor 

 

 

N.C Dept. of Natural & Cultural  

Resources 

Susi Hamilton: Secretary 

 

 

Official Newsletter of the Bennett Place Support Fund, Inc.  Editor: Ryan Reed Summer 2018 

Tickets are now available on the support group’s website: 

www.bennettplacehistoricsite.com, click on link for the event. 

Here’s the link http://www.bennettplacehistoricsite.com/beer-blues-

bbq-fundraising-event/ 

We chose not to use Eventbrite and we reduced the price!  Early 

bird special is $25.00 per person until June 17th after that cost goes 

up to $30.00 per person.  Tickets are limited so get yours early. 

Take out is available with your choice of either a BBQ or Brisket 

plate.  BBQ is $12.00 and Brisket is $18.00. 

 

All proceeds from the sale of the tickets goes directly to the sup-

port group, which is trying to raise funds needed to make necessary 

renovations to the visitor center.  We hope you will come out and 

enjoy a great evening. 

Beer, Blues & bbq 

Fundraising event 

update 
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Manager’s Corner 
 It’s hard to believe, but spring is almost over. It seems to me that the days go by so much more 

quickly. This spring was a very wet one, particularly the early part of April which prevented us from 

participating in the annual Civil War Park Day event, however, we lucked out and had great weather 

for our Civil War School Days Program, the 153rd Anniversary Surrender Event and our Memorial 

Day Military Timeline Event.   

 Because of the frequent snow and ice storms in January and February, many schools were not 

able to attend our School Days program due to testing date changes, but we still served a large num-

ber of students from Durham County as well as from several surrounding counties.  Despite the loss 

of many school groups, our numbers were up from previous years, which tells me that this program 

is becoming very popular and we look forward to doing it again for many years to come.  I want to 

give a shout-out to those who came from other historic sites and the managers for allowing their staff 

to come and participate.   

 For our 153rd Anniversary event we decided to focus on the cavalry that accompanied the Gen-

erals during the time of the surrender negotiations.  We hosted a cavalry unit out of Ohio and boy did 

we get lucky!  Not only did they do an excellent job with their demonstrations of cavalry tactics, but 

staff and visitors were blown away by their very impressive camp set up.  They brought everything 

they had including their own laundress and cook.  They even agreed to come back in 2020 to help us 

out with our 155th anniversary surrender event.  One of the members looks a lot like General Sher-

man and agreed to portray him for this event since our former site manager, who portrayed General 

Sherman in past events, announced that he has retired from that role.  During that weekend’s event, 

we took the time to recognize the Durham Merchant Association Charitable Foundation for their gen-

erous donations during our museum renovations in 2014/2015 and our latest scholarship winner.  Our 

board members were in attendance and we all enjoyed a wonderful evening of good food and conver-

sation with the glow of campfires in the background.   

 Our final event for the spring season was our annual Memorial Day Military Timeline Event, a 

particular favorite of mine.  This year we hosted the “Profiles of Honor” traveling display out of Vir-

ginia, which highlighted the medal of honor winners from both WW1 and WW2.  It was very im-

pressive and humbling.  This group does a fantastic job. We were also very fortunate that Jim Willard 

provided us with a PA system that enabled us to announce activities throughout the day, which many 

visitors told us how much they appreciated it.  We will definitely take advantage of that again next 

year.  I think Jim enjoyed the event as well. 

 And now, as summer approaches, we are gearing up for a very special event.  Our support 

group is working hard on the Beer, Blues & BBQ fundraising event.  Mark your calendars for Satur-

day, June 23rd beginning at 5:30pm.  Tickets are now available on the support group’s website so 

don’t delay in getting your tickets because there are only a limited number available.  Early bird tick-

ets are available until June 17th at a lower price.  Take out is also available with your choice of either 

a BBQ or Brisket plate.  I hope you will come out and enjoy a great summer evening with us and 

help support this site and our much-needed visitor center renovations and expansion!  All proceeds 

from the sale of tickets goes directly to the support fund and this project.   
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Rifle Raffle  

• Replica 1859 Sharps Rifle  

• Drawing is June 23, 2018 

• All proceeds go towards the Vis-

itor Center Expansion project 

Ticket Information:  

One for $10 or Three for $25 

Must be 18 or older to purchase tickets  

Do not need to be present to win 

Now Available in our Giftshop! 

We Ride A Whirlwind 

By: Eric J. Whittenberg 

Learn the amazing story of the Largest Surren-
der of the American Civil War, in the first Book 
written SOLELY about the negotiations between 
General Joseph E. Johnston and Major General 
William T. Sherman. 
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 Each year the support group sponsors a scholarship and this year we were overwhelmed 

with the large number of applicants – 16 total!  The decision on who to grant the scholarship wasn’t 

easy, but in the end, Faith Foushee was the chosen winner.  She and her family joined us on April 

21st and it was a pleasure to meet her and to learn about her many accomplishments. Faith cur-

rently attends Orange County High School and will be attending High Point University this fall 

majoring in broadcast communications.  We wish her the best of luck. 

 Members of the Durham Merchants Charitable Association Foundation joined us on the evening 

of Saturday April 21st during our 153rd Anniversary Surrender event to witness the honorary naming of 

the theater in recognition of their generous support. This organization is dedicated to the preservation 

of not only Bennett Place but also important sites in Durham.  Everyone enjoyed an evening of good 

conversation and a delicious dinner prepared for us by Mr. Al Myers. 
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Help Support Bennett Place! 

Please note our membership levels have expanded to  

include businesses and larger donors!     

Bennett Place Support Fund, Inc.  

4409 Bennett Memorial Road  

Durham, North Carolina 27705                                                                     

Contributions are Tax Deductible! 

CONTRIBUTION BENEFITS 
 

 

All  Levels:  

• Newsletter (issued quarterly) 

• Invitation to Special Events 

• 10% Discount at Gift Shop 

 

Major to President Level: 

• Permanent Recognition at Site 

 

President & Governor Level: 

• Framed Certificate 

 

 

 

 

Name: (Individual, Family, Group, or Company) 

____________________________________________________ 

Address: 

____________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: 

____________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail: 

____________________________________________________ 

 

Signature: 

____________________________________________________ 

 

Date: 

____________________________________________________ 

 

      

 Amount:$__________________ 

 

Thank you for your support!!! 

 

 

Bennett Place Courier 
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Friends of Bennett Place 
Bennett Place State Historic Site Mission Statement:   
To preserve and interpret the history of the largest surrender of the Civil War and the lives of 19th 
century yeoman farmers such as the Bennetts.  

Friends of Bennett Place Mission Statement: 
The Friends of Bennett Place, is a non-profit organization dedicated to providing financial assistance 
to the Bennett Place State Historic Site. Monies from the Fund are to be used for educating the gen-
eral public about the site’s role in the Civil War, assisting staff in its research and interpretation of 
19th century farm life, and encouraging volunteer participation and community involvement.  

We wish to help in preserving and developing this North Carolina Historic Site and need your assis-
tance. Please consider making a contribution to the Support Fund today! 

 

 

 

President ($5,000 and Above)  
 

Thomas S. Kenan, III 

Durham Merchants Association Charitable 

foundation 

Lynn M. Everett 

 

Governor ($2,500) 
 

Rosalie Reynolds 

  

General ($1,000)  
 

Dennis Buckley &  

Chevron Matching Employee Funds 

 

Colonel ($500)  
 

Civil War Roundtable of Durham 

Brenda Mckean 

William A. Kirkland, Jr. 

Donald and Bonnie Scott 
 

Major ($300) 
 

Tom Dorreity and BCBS Your Cause 

Judith C. Rembert in Honor of Dr. Joseph C. 

Greenfield, Jr.  

  
  

  

  

Captain ($100)  
 

Durham Giving Project  

NC Division Great Granddaughter’s 
Club UDC 

Back-in-Time Farm 

John R. Griffin 

In Loving Memory of Lib Uzell Griffin 

Jana Kimball  

Roscoe Reeves 

Ron Roberts  

William A. Schott 

Lieutenant ($50)  
  

Jesse D. Powell 

Miglarese Family Fund  

Betsy Shaw 

Jason Holmes 

Sandra Wilson 

 

Sergeant ($25) 
 

William Wellons 
 

Private ($10)  

 
Joshua Herman  

Kenneth Cudnik 

Ian Flower 

Friends of Bennett Place 


